
Region II Report; by Bobby Morris 

Pennsylvania, New York, Delaware, and New Jersey 

 

 It is an honor to serve our great organization on the National Board as Region II Director.   

In October 2019, I traveled to Silver Spring Maryland to attend our national Board meeting. 

Sent out election’s documents to all the at-Large members in January. 

Email reminders have been sent to Region II States and Chapters on upcoming elections, Incorporated 
States and Chapters will be getting reminders of due dates for 2019 of their 990-N and financial reports.  

Sent out the flash notice informing members of the Chapter and State elections changes due to the 
Covid-19. 

We are here to support you in anyway we can during this difficult time. 

Working with all the Incorporated States and Chapters with documents required by the IRS for our 
Group Exception 501c3.  Thanks to Joanna Henshaw for helping in this process and to our committee. 

A special Thanks to You, Chapters, States who responded with Patience with the IRS requests.   

YOU ARE THE BEST! 

Email the By-laws Template to all the Incorporated Chapters and States to be adopted. 

Attended “Go to meetings” with the National Board and officers.   

Plans are to arrange more “GO to Meetings” with the Incorporation committee and Survivor Benefits 
committee soon. 

My Goal is for this quarter to assist States and chapters with their election process, which includes 
proper reporting of election results for the Database Manager.  Anyone needing assistance filling out 
their 990-N or holding an election may contact me. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Bobbie Morris 

724-643-5725 or 724-777-9780 

 

 

 

 

 

 


